Guardian Angels Church, Orillia

Sacred Heart Church, Warminster
Office: 115 West Street North, Orillia, Ontario, L3V 5C4
Phone: (705) 326-2849; E-mail: gangels@bellnet.ca

For Families of Children Seeking the Sacrament of Confirmation:

Please be advised that the registration package for those who wish to be confirmed
is available at the church office. The office is open Monday to Thursday from
10:00 to 12:00 and 1:15 to 4:30, as well as after Sunday masses. To help with our
planning, please have the completed registration form returned to the office by
October 31%.

The first session this year will be on Sunday November 5™ starting with the 11:00
am mass, followed by a presentation in the church hall. Students and one of their
parents are expected to participate in all the 10 sessions to the best of their ability.

We are looking forward to meeting you and sharing the Confirmation preparation
process with you. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Catina
Perri @ 705-323-5609.



